
  CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 25, 2020 

 

 

Class of 2021: If you have senior sunrise photos, please submit them to Mrs. 

Hilewsky @ Jhilewsky@corunna.k12.mi.us or use the new Yearbook Snap App! 

Download the free “Yearbook Snap” App in the Playstore for Google or for Apple. 

Search for “Corunna High School” and then enter the access code: cavaliers to 

begin uploading your own pictures for the yearbook staff to use! 

 

Class of 2021: Your senior picture deadline to the yearbook is fast approaching! 

This is a head and shoulders shot that is facing forward in a formal studio pose. 

It's sharp in focus, has a plain background (we do not accept outdoor shots, 

pictures with props, etc. for the senior section of the yearbook); however, we do 

encourage parents/guardians/grandparents/aunts and uncles to show off these 

photos by placing a senior sendoff in the advertisement section of the yearbook. 

Your senior picture is due to Mrs. Hilewsky by October 16. Send it to: 

Jhilewsky@corunna.k12.mi.us 

 

All Students: Buy your yearbook now for the best pricing! A yearbook is the one 

true published record of each school year. Don’t miss out on what will be an 

unprecedented and interesting year in Cavalier country. We do not order extra 

yearbooks. If you buy your yearbook in August or September, it's $55 + tax 

($58.30). 

Applications for the Shiawassee County Health Department Youth Committee are 

open now through September 11, 2020! Any 9
th

-12
th

 graders in Shiawassee County 

that are passionate about substance abuse, nutrition, reproductive and mental 

health are invited to apply to be on this committee. Meetings will be held on the 3
rd

 

Thursday of the month for approximately 1 hour beginning at 3:30 pm. Currently, 

meetings will occur over Zoom with the hope that we eventually will be able to meet 

in person. Please email Mrs. Murphy at amurphy@corunna.k12.mi.us for more 

information. 

 

You have this week to pick up your artwork from last year. There are a lot of great 

pieces in the art room. You have until this Friday, August 28th, to get your art 

before it is unfortunately recycled. It has been placed in the middle of the art 



room on the counters, leaning against the counter on the front and back tables and 

carts. Please claim your stuff by this Friday! 

Attention All 8
th

 to 12
th

 grade students: Student Council wants you to help make 

this year the best ever! Petitions for both Student Council and Class Officer 

positions are available electronically and are due no later than Friday, August 28. 

To access the petition students can visit https://bit.ly/3gienuF or scan the QR 

code outside of Mrs. Murphy’s classroom 124 located across from the media center 

on the parking lot side of the school. Students interested in running must have at 

least a 2.5 GPA, be willing to complete 20 hours of service work, and be a positive 

leader in our school community. Students who submitted a petition over the 

summer do not need to submit another. See Murph for any further questions.  

All 8th graders that are interested in middle school cross country there is still 

time. Come over to the middle school after school and meet Mr. Nellis this week.  

All runners will need to wait outside of the locker rooms until Mr. Nellis lets you in.  

Please do not enter the middle school. 

 

 

 

https://bit.ly/3gienuF

